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On Friday 2 July we were happy to see the return of singer Rob T to Woodstock Residential Care Home and enjoyed every

minute of it!

We all had fun with a sing-song and a dance to our favourite songs in the garden.

We all got up together, holding hands in a circle, to sing along to Rob T’s last song ‘Sweet Caroline’ with smiles on our faces.

We were so glad to have him back and it was a lovely afternoon to celebrate Dudley’s birthday too!

 


